
From: vt-noreply@egov.gov on behalf of Office of the Vermont Attorney General
To: AGO - Public Records Requests
Cc:
Subject: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form
Date: Saturday, November 25, 2023 2:05:30 PM

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.

Submitted on Sat, 11/25/2023 - 19:05

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

First Name
Shannon

Last Name
Grundler

Address

Fort Edward, New York. 12885
United States

Email

Phone Number

Please describe the records you are requesting and provide as much specificity as
possible, including applicable date ranges.
I was sold a 2016 Ford Explorer VIN- 1FM5K8D88GGB13187 from a dealership in NY that
did not properly disclose prior information on the vehicle. NYS DMV wants to open a case in
regards to this matter because it is legally fraud. I have proof all through my car wires left
behind and interceptor likes in my tail lights that work. I called the Vermont DMV and I was
told that the vehicle was registered or used for the Shelburne VT police department. I am
looking for any information pertaining to this I ha ve a title number (0105162502017) date of
sale and the dates it was own and inspection dates that were done at the Shelburne highway
department. NY is needing something stating it was indeed a government vehicle and linked to
Shelburne Vt starting in 1/5/16-10/1/19. Copy of the title registration, letter from the town or
police department 

Declaration (Required)
Yes

Date Submitted
2023-11-25




